
Legal Notice
A  copy  of  the  proposed
Wilkinsburg 2025 budget will
be  on  display  at  605  Ross
Avenue  and  on
Wilkinsburgpa.gov  until
December  18,  2024.
Comments can be submitted
to  the  Borough  manager  at
jantinori@wilkinsburgpa.gov or
during public comment at the
December  18  legislative
session.  John  Antinori,
Borough Manager.


